KJH Community Council Meeting Minutes
(KJH Conference Room by Library)
Tuesday, October 10™, 3:15pm

Nicole Carver welcomed Community Council to the new year. She summarized last month’s
council meeting which was a boundary study at Davis High School. Council members
reintroduced themselves and minutes were reviewed and approved from our last meeting.
Contact information from each council member is available on the School webpage. Nicole gave
members a Yearly Agenda.

Community Council Responsibilities were reviewed and members were encouraged to attend
training sessions. The closest session will be at Farmington Junior High on Nov 1 from 6-8:00
PM. Other training and responsibilities noted below were discussed.

a. http://www.schoollandtrust.org/training/films

b. Parents — Parents act as the primary advocates for all children. By working as a group
and understanding the legal responsibilities that lie with the principal, parents ensure the

representation of various viewpoints and values within the community.

Principal Stromberg reviewed land trust disbursement for the coming year, which appeared to
be in order and acceptable to council members. Land Trust spending includes, teacher training
in the summer, Knight Discovery, credit recovery, Copy and Lab teacher assistants, and
computer equipment. Productivity is not included in land trust this year. Each month the land
trust will be reviewed.

Mr. Brown mentioned a review being conducted for the counseling office coming in January.

PTSA will be doing Red Ribbon Week starting Oct 23.

Digital Citizenship

Parent Newsletter from the Community Council (Martha) This month’s newsletter will be
Cyberbullying, which will be posted on the web page and sent as an email to parents.

Each person to come up with one or more newsletter idea for year to be shared at the next
meeting).

Next Meeting November 14t at 3:15pm



